
 
 

Dear Owners, July 15, 2022 
 
 

It is a wonderful feeling to share with you that our 2022 Spring Refurb is complete! As of July 6th, the 
final wall bed was installed so we can occupy the units. The completion was slowed by a delay in 
delivery of the wall panels for the beds due to COVID issues at the manufacturer. 

Ethan Clark, Manager of your Food & Beverage department, would like to welcome you in for your 
dining pleasure. Until further notice, upon check-in you will receive the following offers in appreciation 
for your continued support: 

• One Breakfast Voucher for each night of your visit. Each voucher entitles you to $7.00 
off breakfast per person at the table. 

• Visit us for lunch and receive “Buy One - Get One” Lunch Entrée. If your lunch party is 
more than two, then your owner’s discount can be applied to the other members in 
your party. 

• Visit us for dinner and receive “Buy One - Get One” Dinner Entrée. Try our culinary 
team’s Summer Dinner Menu that is attached. 

We appreciate you, our valued Owners at the Mountain Club on Loon, and we want to Thank You for all 
your support of the Club and The Black Diamond Pub. Without your continued support, we are not able 
to serve you and our rental guests. In November of 2021, we were once again very humbled when you 
stepped up to the plate and put your full support behind us by voting for the restaurant renovation 
assessment - allowing us to move forward toward the future and provide a better product for you, your 
families, and all guests. We are very excited to be working on the future of dining at The Mountain Club 
on Loon. We want to provide a blend of modern and traditional dining experiences in an updated, 
unified dining room - while still offering the same slope side ski resort comfort. 

The restaurant renovation project is currently focusing on the design and layout of an expanded kitchen 
to allow us to better serve all of our guests in a quality and timely manner. An equipment list is being 
created for the expansion of the kitchen. Our goal is to phase in the renovations with as little disruption 
of the restaurant operations as possible. We plan to present the entire plan with timelines at your 
annual meeting in November. 

Your Spa and Wellness Center is now also offering you a midweek “Buy One Spa Service - Get One 50% 
off”. Please be sure to book your services prior to your arrival as appointments fill up fast. 

The White Mountains and The Mountain Club on Loon are here for your enjoyment and we look forward 
to serving and fulfilling all of your vacation needs. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

Jeff McIver 

Your Mountain Club Team 

https://www.mtnclub.com/dining/menu/
https://www.mtnclub.com/dining/menu/

